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NOTICE 

In pursuance to the notification (Memo No.: 699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC; Dated: 

23.09.2025) issued by the Higher Education Department, Government of West Bengal, due 

to forecast of inclement weather, the puja vacation is preponed from Wednesday, 24th 

September, 2025. Therefore, the entire college, including all its departments, office, 

computer lab and library will remain closed from Wednesday, 24th September, 2025 to 

Tuesday, 28th October, 2025 on occation of puja vacation including Durga Puja, Laxmi Puja, 

Kali puja, Diwali, Bhatridwitiya, Chhath Puja and day following. 

 

 

 

  
 

Date: 23.09.2025  Dr. Runa Biswas 
  Principal 
  Sivanath Sastri College 
 


